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NOTICE OF SUBMITTAL OF RULE TO LEGISLATURE 

PI 17, Summer And Interim Session Classes 

 
 
 

On March 29, 2021, the Department of Public Instruction (DPI) submitted CR 21-008, 
relating to expanding virtual summer and interim session courses, to the chief clerks of 

the legislature. Since then, the DPI has identified a germane modification to CR 21-008 
as a result of conversations with the Legislature. The germane modification is a revision 

to the newly created s. PI 17.03 (2) (e) to limit the applicability of the proposed rule 
change to pupils in grades 9 through 12. 
 

The rule was approved by Governor Evers on March 17, 2021. 


